
 

Notification of Road Closure 
NW Indiana Ln between NW Virginia Ter & NW Louisiana Way 

 
The City of Lake City Distribution & Collections Department will have NW Indiana 
Ln between NW Virginia Ter & NW Louisiana Way closed starting from 3 PM on 
Wednesday, August 25th, 2021 until 4 PM on Friday, August 27th, 2021. This closure 
is to repair a broken sewer main.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Any questions or concerns 
can be directed to our department at 386-758-5492 or 386-758-5456. 

 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
 

 


